

Foundation Stage Weekly Newsletter

Dear Parents and Carers,



We hope you all have a lovely weekend.

Attendance

Last week 41 children out of 54 received Dojo points for being in school all week. Unfortunately this is less than last week.

Phonics

In Phonics we will now be revising the sounds we have previously taught. Here are the sounds we will be learning next week...



Please upload a short video on to Class Dojo of your child using the pure sounds talking about their objects.

Red Letter Sound Books

We have now added all of the Reception letter sounds to the red books. They will now be updated each week with tricky words which are words that cannot be sounded out. Please use these books to practise recognising the letter sounds along with the actions and reading and writing the tricky words.

Forest School



We will be continuing with tree climbing for the next two weeks (weather permitting). Both groups will go to The Patch on Monday 30th January and Monday 6th February.

Arthur	Lexie
Peyton	Jacob
Harry	Daenery:
Daniel	Titan
Amelia	George F
Wyatt	Jaxson
Mollie	Vienna
Sophie	Declan
Marley	Isabelle
Matteo	Holly
Naomi	Jake
George A	Poppy
Neahve	Nathan
Harrison	Ripley
	Sully

Phonics Workshop

Please join us on Tuesday 31st January at 2:30pm at school for our Phonics Workshop. Send your questions to your class teacher via Dojo.

There will be no Out and About next week as we are having a visit from a dentist. Don't worry if your child's group has not been Out and About yet-they will go on Tuesday 31st January.

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to speak to one of us. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and support,

The Foundation Stage Team

ClassDoio